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August 31, 2020

Re: Brown and & Jackson Project

Dear Ms. Bacon,

My name is Kathy Hull, my husband is Steve Hull.  We have lived at 7660
Parke Creek Rd since 1976, 44 years.  In that time we have had the Boys
Home, hundreds of Turbines and managed to defeat PacificClean on the
Medical Waste from the Westside.  We have a Silage Pit that originally was the
Brown Brothers hauling scraps from Twin City Foods, there was a lot of liquid
in it and it eventually leaked down and into our pond.  You should be able to
check with the DOE in Yakima. 

I am wondering why we have received such a short period of time to respond
(Aug 17 to Sept 1).  There are so many things to consider about this, many of
them have to do with our health.  Water quality, Parke Creek runs near it and
the Canal also runs near it.  I am sure you have thought about the fact that much
of this runs back into the rivers.  There is also our personal water supply if it is
affected and our water goes bad it will be too late for us.  The Silage Pit
showed us that leakage is possible.  It is about 5 miles from us and flowed
down and ended up in our pond.  Air Quality wind is going to carry the smell,
contaminated airborne particles and other garbage to the surrounding area. 

I hope you will deny this application and Leave it where it is already at.  There
are few neighbors in that area to be affected

Thank You,

Kathy Hull
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